
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
THE REGISTER OF DEEDS 

OFFICE WILL BEGIN MICROFILM 
OF ALL RECORDED DOCUMENTS 

AS OF JANUARY 1, 2017 
 

PAPER COPIES OF RECORDED 
DOCUMENTS WILL NO LONGER BE 

PRINTED.  
 

COPIES OF IMAGES FROM 1974 
FORWARD WILL BE AVAILABLE 

ONLINE.  
 

Posted May 2, 2017 
 

RACHEL THOMAS 
REGISTER OF DEEDS 


